
I am appalled to learn of the national loophole that allows for the sale or transfer of guns if the buyer/recipient has not completed a 
background check. Dawdling, stalling, administrative backlog, or otherwise jamming up the system which disallows for a background 
check to be completed SHOULD NOT allow the sale/transfer to go forward. Failing to not pass a background check, through lack of 
a completed background check, is not the same as passing a background check. What I hope is an unintended loophole must be 
closed and I expect Oregon will do so expediently!


